
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(18 July 2023, 10.15am) 
  
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Safety, Health and Wellbeing (SHaW) Task Calendar is coming soon! 
• UCI Cycling World Championships – potential travel disruption 

 

 

Safety, Health and Wellbeing (SHaW) Task Calendar is coming soon! 
  
The Task Calendar is a new way of working towards managing Safety, Health and 
Wellbeing in all of our departments. It will provide all our departmental managers 
with a calendar structure for the completion of one activity per week with a 
maximum of four per month. The range of tasks are not new and are mainly based 
on the requirements of the Health and Safety Management Manual.   
  
The objective of this way of working is to provide support to all departments 
towards meeting legal compliance, delivering on your roles and responsibilities 
under our Health and Safety Policy and the management of Safety, Health and 
Wellbeing for all our staff, all year round. 



 

UCI Cycling World Championships – potential travel 
disruption 

Glasgow will host some events at the 2023 UCI Cycling 
World Championships this summer, meaning potential 
disruption to travel to and from NHS Greater Glasgow and 
Clyde sites.  

The championship runs from 3-13 August, with Glasgow 
hosting road races finishing in the city centre as well 
as events at Glasgow Green, the Emirates Arena and the 
Sir Chris Hoy Velodrome.  

To allow races to be hosted safely, some road closures and 
parking restrictions will come into effect around the city 
from 0001hrs, Friday 4 August, until 2359hrs, Tuesday 8 
August, and then again on 0001hrs, Saturday 12 August, 
until 2359hrs, Sunday 13 August.  

 

These will mainly be in place in Glasgow City Centre and some parts of the west 
end of the city.  

Staff should start planning accordingly in case there is an impact on their 
travel plans.  Details of road closures, parking restrictions and any disruption to 
transport will be regularly updated at the Get Ready Glasgow website.  

Full details of the 2023 UCI Cycling Worlds can be found here.  

Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit our new Staffnet Hub: 

GGC-Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 

 

***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on 
eESS.*** 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.getreadyglasgow.com%2Fcycling-worlds&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Caa68c2bdda21470a0f0508db876cf981%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638252675015375579%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JVWh7I3PTDQBFZAug4%2BIxaO254sXKhcJEHQwHOW7cKE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cyclingworldchamps.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Caa68c2bdda21470a0f0508db876cf981%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638252675015375579%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vYJ309Z8sDk6X5VBP9Kyek4rMm04B5kDXGnAXbSskks%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Staffnet&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Caa68c2bdda21470a0f0508db876cf981%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638252675015375579%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aZ5%2BjUNRdET7Dpp5nIqBY1tDzznMDR8NKD%2BIH3CaV5o%3D&reserved=0
https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fspeakup&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Caa68c2bdda21470a0f0508db876cf981%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638252675015375579%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KTc9gQJ8g9auiWiuoJWvEYBYgsLjb0tdGqP6ALgqzKI%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  

have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 

   
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

